
26 October 1976 

The University of British Columbia and The Association of University 

College Employees, Local 1, have been in negotations since August 13, 1976. 

Although the Union has presented each of its proposed articles two or three 

times on di~fererit occasions, only nine out of ninety-two proposed changes 

have thus far been agreed to. All of the more complex and controv ersial 

issues remain unresolved. 

~els 
Based on the progress of negotations to this date, the Union ~t that a 

JS third party~ a necessity to conclude negotations in a progressive 

manner. Therefore we have, this mornh1g, requested through the Minister 

of Labour the services of a Mediation Officer. 
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